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29th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Open Evening Thursday 7th October 4.15pm - 6.00pm 

 

We are delighted to be able to invite year 3 and year 4 pupils and their families to come and visit our 

lovely school to discover what life as an OMS pupil is like. During our face to face open evening you will 

get the chance to meet our staff and some of our pupils and try some exciting activities in the classrooms 

and specialist facilities such as music, PE, Science, Food Technology and Art. Our enthusiastic pupils 

can’t wait to share all the fabulous aspects of OMS and tell you why they love their school! 

 

Additional safety measures will be in place to make sure your visit is enjoyable. We encourage 

adults to wear face masks and request that everyone sanitises their hands on arrival. 

 

You can also visit our website https://ovinghammiddleschool.net/ where you can find further information 

about our school. We are always happy to help so please contact the school office on 01661 833215, or 

email on admin@ovinghammiddle.co.uk if you have any questions or would like any further information 

regarding a school place for your child.   

 

The online admissions portal is now open on the Northumberland County Council website. The deadline 

for applications is 31st October 2021. We are really looking forward to meeting you all on the 7th 

October. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Jenny Bullock 

Headteacher 
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